
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
and Request for Public Comment on PHA Annual Plan  
for the Metropolitan Development and Housing Agency 

The Metropolitan Development and Housing Agency (MDHA), in compliance with Section 511 of 
the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998, has developed its Annual Plan for the 
period beginning October 1, 2020.  The Plan is largely focused only on its use of Housing Choice 
Vouchers (Section 8). 

With the MDHA offices closed to the public during the COVID-19 crisis, the Plan has been posted 
for public view on the Agency’s website at https://bit.ly/PHAPlan2020.  

A public hearing on the Plan will be held remotely by MDHA’s Board of Commissioners at noon on 
Tuesday, July 14, 2020. All written comments received prior to the public hearing as well as all 
comments presented at the public hearing will be considered before MDHA finalizes the Plan and 
submits it to the U. S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). Anyone interested 
in making a public comment during the virtual hearing should email MDHA Director of 
Communications Jamie Berry at jberry@nashville-mdha.org before 4 p.m. July 13, for dial-in 
information. Please make sure to include your name and phone number in your email. 
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